
2019 Martin Luther King Jr. Day Schedule 

The Los Angeles Regional Food Bank will be closed  
Monday, January 21, 2019 in observance of  

Martin Luther King Jr. Day. 

Pick Up Schedule 
If your scheduled pick up day is Monday, 1/21/19 you may pick up  

your order on Friday, 1/18/19 or Tuesday, 1/122/19 
**There will be no deliveries to the Antelope Valley** 

 
If you would like to pick up your order on Friday, 1/18/19 at your regular pick up time: 

Place your online order after 5:00 PM on Tuesday, 1/15/19  to 12:00 PM on Wednesday, 1/16/19*. 
Agencies that regularly pick up on Friday, please use the above schedule. 

 
If you would like to pick up your order on Tuesday, 1/22/19 at your regular pick up time: 

Place your online your order after 5:00 PM on Wednesday 1/16/19  to  
12:00 PM on Thursday, 1/17/19*. 

Agencies that regularly pick up on Tuesday, please use the above schedule. 
 

If your scheduled pick up day is Wednesday, 1/23/19. 
Place your online your order after 5:00 PM on Thursday, 1/17/19 to 12:00 PM on Friday, 1/18/19. 

*Agency Express System will be turned off on Friday, 1/18/19 after 12:00PM* 

Message from the Agency Relations Department: 
 

All agencies that pick up orders at the Food Bank need to schedule a  
new pick up appointment. 

 
All TEFAP participating agencies will receive two pick up appointments. One for our Commerce         

location and one for our 41st location. Effective 2/4/19, TEFAP agencies will pick up all TEFAP shelf 
stable items at the Commerce location and all other ordered items at 41stst Street warehouse. 

 
Commerce Warehouse: 6055 Randolph Street, Commerce, CA 90040 

 
PLEASE CALL THE AGENCY RELATIONS DEPARTMENT ASAP IF YOU HAVE NOT             

SECURED YOUR APPOINTMENTS. THERE WILL BE NO SHELF STABLE TEFAP STORED AT 
OUR 41ST STREET WAREHOUSE AFTER 1/31/19. 

 
THIS PROCEDUREAL CHANGE WILL HELP ENSURE QUICKER PICK UPS AT BOTH              

LOCATIONS AND MORE ACCURATE ORDER FILLS. 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING. 


